
Garden Rules, please readGarden Rules, please read  
before visiting our gardenbefore visiting our garden  
  

1. The garden is a farming ground as well as a place for quiet and 
recreational meetings in a residential area. Therefore we ask you 
to be considerate and respect our neighbours. Please talk softly 
and leave no rubbish behind.  

2. Touching the plants is not permitted, not only for hygienic 
reasons. Picking, tasting and touching of plants, also of plants you 
might know is only permitted to our staff. If you would like to 
taste or try them, please order a Wild Herb Salad or ask our staff. 
We offer guided tours to the garden regularly during which 
tasting the plants is offered.  

3. The paths are not fixed and secured. Walk slowly and one after 
another at your own risk. 

4. Do not leave the paths, do not step on the beds, also not on the 
stepping stones in the beds. 

5. Attention: some plants are lethally poisonous. Others can cause a 
rash or ​phytotoxic ​reactions when touched. There are also bees at 
home in this garden. 

6. Children must not run around unattended. There is a pond and 
sharp garden tools. 

7. Dogs are unfortunately not allowed to the garden, but they are 
welcome on the terrace by the café.  

8. And the last and universal rule for our all protection:And the last and universal rule for our all protection:  
Please keep a minimum distance of 1.5m to other guestsPlease keep a minimum distance of 1.5m to other guests  
and our staff.and our staff.  

  
We wish you a pleasant stay, 
Your Botanico Team  

 



 


